
 

 

 

 Excalibur Primary School 

9th October 2023       Pre-school Class Newsletter  Term: Autumn 1   Week: six 

 Pre-school have been brilliant this week.  They were very well behaved when we 

had OFSTED inspectors looking around the setting and observing what they were 

doing.  The children certainly made us feel proud.  Well done, everyone! 

This week, pre-school have enjoyed singing ‘Hey Diddle, Diddle’.  

We laughed about the dish running away with the spoon!  The 

children have been learning to hold and steer scissors to cut 

around pictures.  Sometimes, they can get frustrated if the paper 

rips so practising snipping dough really helps.  The children have 

done lots of free painting and have enjoyed watching the colours 

mix to make new ones.  In our PSHE lesson, we looked at some of 

our family photos uploaded onto Seesaw.  Remember it’s not too 

late to send in a family picture if you have not yet had chance.  

We are encouraging the children to think about their own life 

story and family if obviously a very important part. 

Have a brilliant weekend and thank you for all your support so far! 

The Pre-school Team 

Polite reminder… 

Excalibur Primary School is part of a healthy schools intiative so can we remind 

parents and carers that water bottles should be filled with water only.  A few 

children are coming into pre-school with juice.  If your children has a packed lunch, 

a drink of juice is fine to be added to a lunch bag as this is part of their meal.  

Drinking juice throughout the day can damage teeth.  As parents, we know how 

challenging it can be to get our children to drink water.  The children usually enjoy 

the novelty of filling the bottles at our drinks fountian.  They are also encouarged to 

drink water by their peers. 

 

 

 
 


